
WHAT DOES 
THAT MEAN 
FOR YOU?

REQUEST 
AN AUDIT

HAVE YOUR WEBSITE CHECKED WITH 
AN ACCESSIBILITY AUDIT

The European Accessibility Act 
deadline is approaching. From 
June 28, 2025, webshops, banks and 
platforms in all EU member states 
must comply with the EAA*. This 
means your website or platform must 
be digitally accessible to everyone, 
including people with a disability.

A detailed report 
including quick wins 
and long-term 
recommendations.

Get insights into your 
website's performance 
within one week.

If your website doesn’t comply, you 
risk not only complaints and fines, 
but also losing revenue. Fortunately, 
this is easy to prevent.

Focused on both EAA 
compliance and user 
experience.

Audit performed by 
certified professionals.

READY FOR THE 
NEW LEGISLATION?

per site€ 599,-

Start your 

audit

Not yet mandatory for everyone (see micro-enterprise threshold). Learn more about the rules at: sterc.com/eaa

sterc.com/eaa


